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PEER REVIEW FOR FIRE PROTECTION SYSTEMS 

In compliance with Section 104.8.2 of the International Fire Code, the Unified Fire Authority 
requires a technical opinion and report (peer review) for all plans involving: 
• Installation or modification of automatic fire protection systems 
• Fire alarm and detection systems, including related equipment 
• Fire pumps, fuel tanks, jockey pumps, controllers, and related equipment 
• Installation, modification, or removal of standpipe systems from service 

 Exceptions: 
 • Installation of fire hydrants and underground water lines 
 • Pre-engineered kitchen hood suppression systems 
 • Installation or relocation of fewer than 20 sprinkler heads 
 • Installation or relocation of fewer than 5 alarm/notification appliances  
 
The following companies and individuals have been approved by the Unified Fire Authority as design 
professionals authorized to conduct third-party plan reviews. Approved reviewers may not review 
plans or drawings prepared by their own firm or its representatives. Companies marked with “AFS” 
are approved to review water-based automatic fire suppression systems only. 
 

Protection Consultants Inc. 
Greg Jones, P.E. 
801-295-6070 
greg@pciut.com 
 
Spectrum Engineers 
Jeff Dubois, F.P.E 
801-401-8496 / 801-652-1467 cell 
jdd@spectrum-engineers.com 
 
West Coast Code Consultants  
Samuel Read 
801-547-8133 
permitdesk@wc3.com 
 
Craig Blue, PE Inc. 
Craig Blue, P.E. 
801-886-3473 
craig@cbluepe.com 
 

Building Code Solutions  
Chris Kimball, P.E. 
801-682-5031 
chris@bcscodegroup.com 
 
Van Boerum & Frank  
Sean Tingey, F.P.E. 
801-478-1098 
stingey@vbfa.com 
 
RFD Engineering & Design 
Robert D. Fazzio, P.E.  
801-277-4933 / 801-556-3343 cell 
rdfazz@comcast.net 
 

RMC-F 
Michael Christensen, P.E. 
801-696-8244 
rmcfutah@gmail.com 
 
Impact Fire Protection - AFS  
Lynn Robinson 
385-210-5351 
impactfps@comcast.net 
 
Superior Fire Protection - AFS  
Rafael Castillo 
801-228-7656 
rcastillo415@yahoo.com 
 
 

 
Please submit plans to the company of your choice. When their review and written comments are 
completed, submit plans to ufaplansubmittal@unifiedfire.org for final review and permitting. Plans 
may be forwarded by the peer review company to the Unified Fire Authority.  
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